The Documentation Section

In this year's Documentation section, we first invite the readership to recall two fine weekends of scholarship and fellowship as we reprint the schedules from the Society's 1997 and 1998 annual conferences. Second, this past year the Society lost an esteemed friend and scholar, William Bentley Ball. Stephen M. Krason has provided an *In Memoriam*. Finally, readers will find encouraging the work of *The Catholic Educator's Resource Center*, as reported by J. Fraser Field.

Anyone desiring to submit articles, reprints, announcements, letters to the Editor-in-Chief (e.g., about articles which have appeared in the *Review*), or other short materials for publication consideration in the Documentation Section should contact Dr. Patrick Foley, Associate Editor for Documentation, *CSSR*, 1113 Idlewood Ave., Azle, TX 76020-3647, fax 817-515-7007, phone 817-237-9602. You may also contact Dr. Mark Lowery, Department of Theology, University of Dallas, Irving, Texas 75062, phone 972-721-5357, fax 972-721-4007, e-mail Lowery@acad.udallas.edu.

-Patrick Foley
Associate Editor for Documentation
-Mark Lowery
Assistant Editor for Documentation